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 The ladies met at the home of Brenda Linneman 
on Thursday, May 11th at 1:30 p.m. President Mary 
Creasy opened with this very good advice: 
 If you want to be seen, stand up 
 If you want to be heard, speak up. 
 If you want to be appreciated, shut up. 
 Marge Drury's Thought For The Day told us of 
some of Dr. Mom's old time remedies.  Thank goodness 
we don't use these today. 
 Secretary Marge read the minutes of the April 
Meeting which were approved. Eleven members answered 
roll call by telling of an embarrassing time in their life  
Many couldn't think of one.  Is it because they have lead 
exemplary lives? 
 Card Secretary Marg Crouse sending a baby con-
gratulations card. Treasurer Wilma Creasy reported our 
finances which are very good for a small group. Alice Mil-
ler moved and Marg Crouse seconded that we donate our 
usual $100.00 to Milford Fair.  Carried. 
 For entertainment, Marge had a contest about baby 
parts and also challenged us to see how many advertising 
logos we could recognize. 
 Mary closed the Meeting with kid's versions of fa-
mous sayings which caused some laughs. Margaret read an 
article supposedly written by a man telling how helpful he 
was to his wife. Ha! The ladies then sampled Brenda's 
goodies - Yum! Yum! and had a delightful social time.  
Marge thanked our hostess - she's done quite a bit of this 
lately and is getting extremely good at it. 

Welcome Wagon  
- South Bay style 

   The congregation of South Bay United 
Church have taken on the task of officially welcom-
ing new residents to the area. So we are asking for 
the community to give us a hand by identifying new 
residents.  
   Have you got a new neighbour? Let us know. 
Contact Rev. Jean Wilson 476-1396 or George Em-
law 476-7094 
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Happy 
Fathers’ Day 


